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f ......... Co-cie-~,- ......... i- Personal Secretary 
L .................................. ¯ 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Kirtley - Chief Executive F&G PCGs [c=GB;a=nhs;p=nhs s and w hn;o=nhs 
portsmouth and se hants ha;s=Kirtley;g=John;] 
07 August 2001 11:49 
Cameron Fiona (RN4) Portsmouth Healthcare 
FW: Sultan Ward Beds 

Fiona,I was getting a "non delivery" message from the system ,so I am trying again with this. 

..... Original Message ..... 
From: John Kirtley - Chief Executive F&G PCGs 
Sent: 06 August 2001 09:24 
To: CAMERON FIONA 
Subject: Sultan Ward Beds 

Fiona,hope you had an excellent holiday.I am back from my holiday on 28 August. 
You may recall that before you went on holiday you had spoken to lan Reid about the possibility of 
elderly/intermediate care use of 6 beds on Sultan Ward,as consultant beds.I think you said Lesley Humphreys was 
goning to have a look at this and confirm to you if this change of use/designation of these beds could be done at 
little/no cost. 
Please let me know the outcome when I get back.I have told the LMC(Dr Button) that this possibility is being 
explored and I will update him by the end of August. 
Thanks. 


